
 

E NEWS 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 18, 2021 

LUNCH MENU TOMORROW: Due to a supply shortage on several items, 
there will be changes to the lunch menu tomorrow. The following items will 
be on the menu for tomorrow, Thursday, August 19th. 

• Option 1: Chicken Nuggets 
• Option 2: Hamburger Steak 
• Option 3: Fun Lunch (cold option) 

We appreciate your patience and consideration as we work through the 
transition with our new food service vendor over the few weeks. 

CARLINE DISMISSAL:  Please remember that carline is the only provided 
means of dismissal each day at 2:45. The front office will not dismiss 
students after 2:15 unless the office has received prior (and confirmed) 
notification by note or email for early dismissal (for something such as a 
doctor's appointment).  

CHEERLEADING:  There will be a meeting Wednesday, September 8, at 
5:30 p.m. for students (grades 7th.- 12th) who are interested in cheering for 
the 2021-2022 school year. Parents/guardians and students should enter 
through the gym doors (not the front doors). For more information, contact 
Kaytie Donald at kdonald@hpaspart.org. 

ROBOTICS CLUB:  Students in grades 4-8 may now apply for the HPA 
LEGO Robotics club. If interested, please see Mrs. Morales (Room 417) or 
Mrs. Porter (STEAM Lab) for an application. Applications must be 
submitted by Sept. 3, and teams will be posted outside Mrs. Porter's room 
on Sept. 6. 

YEARBOOK ORDERS: Yearbooks are now on sale for the 2021-2022 
school year. If you personalize yours before Sept. 17, you will receive 4 



free icons that represent your hobbies, affiliations or 
accomplishments. Visit Jostens and select the High School (9th-12th), 
Middle School (6th-8th), or Elementary School (K-5th) yearbook. For more 
information, contact Tessa Porter at tporter@hpaspart.org. 

 


